
 

West Lynn Primary 

School 

 

 

Would like to invite you to 

‘An Open Day’ 
For new parents of children starting 2017-2018  

On Thursday 17th November 2016 

From 9.15 to 10.30am 11 to 12 and 

1 to 2.30pm 
At  

West Lynn Primary School  

St Peter’s Road 

West Lynn 

King’s Lynn 

Norfolk PE34 3JL 

 

Come and meet our reception team and look 

around the classroom 

 ‘Working together to learn together’  

 


